
20th January 1966 

Dear Bill: 

Thank you for your letter of the 

29th December and telegram of yesterday. 
I 

Wrest Point is full up due to convention of 

Irishmen. I have secured twin bed room at 

Travel Lodge for nights of March 16th & 17th. 

Accomadation is good or better than Wrest Point. 

I will meet your plane at airport on the 16th. 

I'm very pleased to learn of your impending 
visit which has most appropriate timing. It 
will assist me in making a graceful departure 

a few months thereafter. I'll provide more 

details as my plans develop •. 

Best regards, 


